
 

 

 

28 February 2017 

 

Company Announcement Office 

Australian Securities Exchange Limited 

 

Re: GoConnect Ltd half yearly financial report to 31 December 2016 

 

GoConnect Ltd ("the Company") would like to advise that the Company has completed and provided 

the half yearly financial report to 31 December 2016 to the Company's auditors. The half yearly 

financial report is being reviewed by the auditors and upon their completion of audit review, will be 

released to the ASX at the same time as the audited financial report of the Company for the year ended 

30 June 2016. 
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